
  
7/15/2020 
 
Elevator/Lift Repair WWTP 
 
The service elevator in the mechanical building at the WWTP had a motor go out 
preventing the employees from being able to bring pumps and other equipment out of 
the basement for repair.  Attached is the quote for repair of the motor, I would 
recommend the down payment and replacement be paid from the WWTP depreciation 
account.     
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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